
 

 

 

  

 

It’s hard to believe that next week is the last week of school for K4. Thank you for 

a wonderful year with your children. Mrs. Lease and I will greatly miss seeing your 

children come in every morning ready to learn. They have brought us joy and it 

has been a privilege to teach your children. Thank you for the wonderful love and 

support that all of you have shown. On Friday, please bring an extra bag to school. 

We will pack it with the children’s things and get it ready to send home. Also, we 

will have special activities in the afternoon. I hope all of you will have a wonderful 

summer!!! 

This week’s Learning Points 

 Daniel, Esther, and Jonah 

 1 Pet. 5:17 

 Introduction to addition 

 Reading sentences and marking 

vowels 

 Learning Concepts: Family, house, 

manner, neighbors 

 Adding the number 1 to number

 

Important Dates 

 Friday, May 24 – Last Day for K4/K5 students 

 

Notes and Reminders 

 We will be sending a packet of papers and books that the children can work on 

over the summer. 

 Please check our class website http://k4.fourthbaptistchristianschool.org/ for class 

information and pictures. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

email me at hseest@fourthbaptist.org or talk to me in person. 

Miss Seest 

Miss Seest’s K4 Class 

May 17, 2019 
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